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Event Updates
Thank you to everyone that made our first event, After School Christmas Crafts, such a success. Even at such short notice it was lovely to see how much support we received, with many donations, offers of help and people attending the event – together we raised over £300!
We are excited to be holding a ‘Meet the PTA’ coffee morning at 9am on Friday 18th January. It would be great if you could pop along to say hello, give your thoughts/suggestions and/or join our lovely PTA. We hope to see many of you there, as the PTA needs your continued support to be able to run all of the lovely events for the children.

The next Children’s event we are planning is a school disco in February, therefore look out for more details in the new year.

Meetings
The next formal PTA meeting will be at 9am on Friday 1st February and the first Friday of each month from then on. More details will follow when we release the PTA events calendar in early 
January. 

Facebook
We already have many parents that have joined the new Facebook page, thank you!
A reminder, the new page is: Belmont PTA 2018
Please continue to follow us and show your support, its much appreciated.

PTA Meetings Calendar – More information to be provided in the new year.

Programme of Events - This will be issued shortly. We hope to have lots of volunteers/support in running all the lovely things we have planned for the children.
	

[bookmark: _GoBack]Merry Christmas 
All that’s left to say, is we wish you all a very merry Christmas and hope you have a great New Year. We look forward to all the exciting events we have planned for 2019!



